

## STATE OF NEW YORK **DIVISION OF MILITARY AND NAVAL AFFAIRS** 330 OLD NISKAYUNA ROAD

**LATHAM, NEW YORK 12110-3514** 

ANDREW M. CUOMO **GOVERNOR** COMMANDER IN CHIEF

PATRICK A. MURPHY MAJOR GENERAL THE ADJUTANT GENERAL

**MNHS** 27 February 2015

MEMORANDUM FOR All State Employees in the Guard/Reserves

SUBJECT: Memoranda of Understanding on Extension of Special Military Leave Benefits

- 1. The Governor's Office of Employee Relations has signed a Memoranda of Understanding (MOU) with the Civil Service Employees Association, extending current special military leave benefits for service in connection with the War on Terror.
- 2. The availability of Supplemental Military Leave, Leave at Reduced Pay, Training Leave at Reduced Pay and Post-Activation benefits has now been extended through 31 December 2015. Health insurance provisions available under prior agreements have also been extended through 31 December 2015.
- 3. The same benefits provided in these MOU's are extended to Management Confidential employees.
- 4. Questions concerning these benefits should be directed to Ms. Aimee Hommel at (518) 786-4437 or Aimee.M.Hommel.nfg@mail.mil.

FOR THE ADJUTANT GENERAL:

MARILYN M. HARTLEY Director, Human Resources

Management